

## NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

24th July, 2017

To: All Parents/Guardians, The Nyali School, P.O Box 81050, Mombasa

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## **RE: CLOSING DATE**

After wider consultation with key stakeholders and also observing the political heat being generated in different parts of this Country, it is logical that we close the school on 28<sup>th</sup> July, 2017 at the usual school departure times. This will assure our parents and children safety especially those who must travel out of this Town/County.

We are also happy to note that the team that represented us did extremely well during the National Music Festival. The team has settled very well in their respective classes, enjoyed the revision and is now ready for the end of term exams. We have covered the entire work required in the syllabus in all subjects and therefore no alarm in terms of syllabus coverage.

Flexibility in management in the presence of very clear facts is strength and not a weakness. It is said that it is only a fool who does not change his/her mind-We don't belong there!! We are closing the school on 28<sup>th</sup> to begin our August holiday even as we take part in this year's general election.

Open Day: We invite all parents/guardians to come over and pick the Report Books from the teachers as you discuss the progress of your child with the teachers that handle various subjects. This will be on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> August, 2017 from 7:00am to 1:00pm. Please avail yourself without fail.

Opening Date: The school will open for the commencement of Third Term on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> of August 2017 at the usual school times.

Once again I humbly request every right thinking Kenyan to pray for our Country that peace may prevail. It shall be well-God is in control.

May the Almighty God bless you more abundantly in all your endeavours.

Yours Faithfully,

John Kombo PRINCIPAL